## **Rethinking Schools**

LIN LIN DEPT OF CHILDHOOD/EARLY CHLD ED SCHOOL OF EDU/ SUNY CORTLAND CORTLAND, NY 13045

## Dear LIN LIN.

The new Rethinking Schools website is finally here! When you visit www.rethinkingschools.org this is what you'll find:

- · A new site design with user-friendly features and easier navigation
- · Improved subscriber services to check or renew your subscription
- · Expanded online options for purchasing eco-friendly 'digital only' subscriptions
- · Easy ways to share RS articles through social networks like Facebook and Twitter
- · Improved search features for Rethinking Schools archives and publications
- · Easier ways to send a letter to the editor or comment on an article
- · Improved options for ordering RS publications
- · Other new features coming soon, like options to purchase individual articles and pdf publications

Rethinking Schools subscribers now have full access to all the new site's features, including 15 years of Rethinking Schools archives. All you need to do is use your email address to set up your free online account. Since we currently have no email address on file for you, please follow these steps:

## Set up your online account:

- Go to <u>www.rethinkingschools.org</u> and click "Register" in the upper right corner of our new home page, (or go directly to <u>www.rethinkingschools.org/signup.asp</u>)
- 2. Enter your email address in the "Email" box below "Register for your online account:"
- 3. Enter 2662617 in the "Customer Number" box, and click "Signup".
- 4. You will be sent an email message with your customized link to our site.
- 5. Click the link in the email, and you will be prompted to choose your own password.

If you have any difficulties with the process, please phone us at 1-800-669-4192, Monday-Friday, 8am-9pm (ET), and please have your customer number 2662617 ready when you call.

The new website has been a long time in the making. We think it will help Rethinking Schools grow and reach more people than ever at this critical time for public education. For a limited time, non-subscribers can also get full access to the new site by logging in with any valid email account. Eventually, only subscribers will have full access to the archives and features, so if you have friends or colleagues who aren't already subscribers, let them know that now's the time to do it.

Stan Karp for Rethinking Schools

P.S. We apologize in advance if you have temporary problems accessing the site or setting up your account, and we appreciate your patience. If you do experience problems, call 1-800-669-4192, Monday-Friday, 8am-9pm (ET) or email rts.orders@aidcvt.com

P.O. Box 2222, Williston, VT 05495 www.rethinkingschools.org